
 

Feedback: Occupational health and safety 
 

The PSA has received complaints from members stationed in Umbombo SASSA office at Number15 

Magistrates Building with regards to no supply of water since 6 January 2020. The PSA has 

requested the Department of Labour’s inspector to visit site and take necessary actions in line with 

the Occupational Health and Safety act 85 of 1993 as amended.  

 

The PSA also requested SASSA management to attend to the issue of water within 24 hours and 

provide the PSA with clear, lasting solutions on this continuous cut off of the water supply. 

 

Members will be informed of progress in this matter. Members can forward any collective bargaining 

or rights issues to PSA shop stewards and the Provincial Office: Durban to 

Phindile.buthelezi@psa.co.za. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  SOUTH AFRICAN SOCIAL SECURITY AGENCY (SASSA) – 

KWAZULU-NATAL (DURBAN AREA) 
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